## STANDARD FOUR END TERM 2 EXAM, 2018

## **ENGLISH**

Time: 1hr 40mins The passage below contains blank spaces numbered 1-15. Choose the best answer from the choices given We found a 1 lying 2 the ground. He had a wire around his leg. The wire fastened around 4 tree. The 5 surrounded the gazelle and while two of them held the animal down, my uncle \_\_\_6\_\_ the wire. "The leg is not too bad. We got here \_\_\_7\_\_ time." He 8 antisepetic on the cut and then released the animal. We turned to see a man \_\_\_\_\_9 \_\_\_ on the ground about fifty metres away. 1. A. gazelle B. gazzelle C. gazele D. gaselle 2. A. over B. under C. on D. in 3. A. was B. had C. are D. is 4. A. over B. a C. the D. an 5. A. patients B. soldiers C. police D. wardens A. cut 6. B. cutting C. cutted D. cats 7. A. before B. on C. by D. in 8. A. put's B. in putting C. puts D. put 9. A. lies B. lay C. laying D. lieing 10\_\_\_ a dangerous disease that is \_\_\_ 11 by 12 14 malaria. We should sleep under treated net to 10. A. was C. be B. is D. were 11. A. spread B. sprent C. sprended D. spreading 12. A. flies B. egg C. mosquitoes D. nets 13. A. child B. childed C. children D. chicks 14. A. from B. at C. with D. of 15. A. gets B. avoid C. supply D. spread

Choose the correct answer	24. The sun rises in the monning.
	A. sets
<ol><li>Malaria is spread mosquitoes.</li></ol>	B. goes
A. by	C. rose
B. with	D. comes
C. at	
D. on	Write one word for the following words
17. As fat as a	
A. pig	25. Cars, lorry, bus, tax
B. cow	A. transport
C. girl	B. locomotives
D. boy	C. motorcars
18. The children playing in the field now.	D. vehicles
A. were	26. Chair, table, cupboard, bed
B. did	A. Crockery
C. are	B. Furniture
D. is	C. Utensils
19. Peter came bus to school.	D. Cutlery
A. with	
B. on	Choose the plural of the words
C. in	Cincol in Francis
	27. Knife
D. by 20. Food is to mouth as air is to	A. Knifes
	B. Knifed
A. leg B. stomach	C. Knives
	D. Kniefs
C. nose	28. Ox
D. head	A. oxys
The state of the contante	
Write the ending of the beginning of the sentence	C. oxen
	D. oxes
21. A doctor	D. OKES
A. smoke cigarette	Write the correct words to fill in the blanks
B. mends clothes	With the correct works to just in the same
C. drives a car	29. Did you draw the picture?
D. treat sick people	A himself
22. A carpenter	B. ourselves
A. milk cows	C. yourself
B. makes furnitures	D. themselves
C. dig the farm	2
D. repair cars	30. We mopped the classroom?  A. themselves
	B. herself
Write the opposite of the underlined words	C. yourself
	D. ourselves
23. Anzela is weak.	D. ourseives
A. dull	
B. clever	
C. good	·
D. strong	

## Read the following passage and answer questions 31-40

D. She was hated by other girls

It was time for bed after a tiresome day. The flames were lighted in the bedroom. Lewis sat by the fire "Tell us a story, grandma." Lewis said. His sister Hellen joined. "A giant story," she added. With three eyes!" cried Peter.

So grandma told them a story. The story had a huge giant and a little girl in it. But it began with Nazi, the little girl, who had gone to fetch firewood alone in forest. Nazi was very brave and never needed company of other girls.

When she could not get firewood, she decided to get deeper into the forest. She found a good spot with plenty of firewood. She was busy collecting firewood when a huge strong man had caught her shoulder. On looking up, it was a very tall giant with three eyes. Nazi was shocked so much that she could not scream. The giant carried her like a feather to his hut in the middle of the forest.

Back at home, Nazi was missing. Many warriors were sent to look for her. After a serious search through the forest, they found the hut and rescued Nazi killing the giant with their poisoned arrows.

31.	How was the day?	36.	When Nazi could not get enough firewood
	A. Boring		A. she collected water instead
	B. Tiresome		B. she went back home
	C. Tired		C. she went to meet the giant
	D. Good		D. she went deeper into the forest
32.	Who was asked to tell the story?	37.	What is the opposite of the word deeper?
	A. Peter		A. Narrower
	B. Hellen		B. Deepest
	C. Grandma		C. Narrow
	D. Lewis		D. Shallow
33.	The choice of the story was suggested by	38.	Why did Nazi not scream?
	A. Hellen		A. She was very excited
	B. Lewis		B. She did not know how to scream
	C. Grandma		C. She was very brave
	D. Peter	1.3	D. She was so much shocked
34.	The giant was not	39.	To the giant Nazi was as light as a
	A. three-eyed		A. a paper
	B. kind	1	B. the air
	C. huge		C. feather
	D. tall		D. a leaf
35.	Why did Nazi go to fetch firewood alone?	40.	The warriors did all the following except
	A. She had not seen a giant before		A. killing the giant
	B. She had company		B. building a hut in the middle of the forest
	C. She was courageous	1	C. saving Nazi
	_	1.	

D. looking after the lost girl

## Read the passage below and answer questions 41 - 50

Forests are very important to us. Thus, we should not destroy them. However, man has been destroying forest for getting firewood, getting farming land and building houses. For many days, people have been told the dangers of destroying the forest. This is because the benefits to us are many and varied.

For instance, forest are the sources of rivers. Many rivers that give us water begin at the forest areas. If we destroy the forests then our rivers will not have water. Also forest are a home of many wild animals such as the lion, elephant, cheetah, giraffee, leopards and others. These animals are useful to us because they attract tourists who give our country money.

Thus if we destroy forests, wild animals will not have place to live. Forests also provide us with timber or wood for building. The trees in the forests give man building materials when cared for. Therefore, everyone should plant more trees and avoid cutting them because they are very useful to us.

		T	
41.	The writer says that we should	46.	Which animal is not mentioned in the passage?
	A. cut trees	1	A. Lion
	B. destroy forest	İ	B. Elephant
	C. not destroy forest		C. Cheetah
	D. not plant trees	1	D. Hyena
42.	Who destroys forests according to the passage?	47.	Tourists give our country
	A. Man		A. money
	B. Rain		B. trees
	C. Animals		C. water
	D. Not told		D. visitors
43.	Man gets from forest.	48.	Forests provide us with timber for
	A. soil	, .	A. cating
	B. firewood		B. playing
	C. plants		D. building
	D. air		D. planting
44.	The benefits of forests to us are	49.	If we destroy forest, the rivers will
	Λ. many		A. become narrow
	B. five		B. have no water
	C. ten		C. become big
	D. few	,	D. have plenty of water
45.	Forests are sources of	50.	The best title for the passage is
	A. vegetation		A. Our rivers
	B. rivers		B. Sources of timber
	C. lakes		C. Wild animals
	D. hills		D. The importance of forest